
 
     PIE - Partners in Education Masterworks CONCERTS 

Know before you go... 
The Valley Symphony Orchestra is pleased to invite you to the 2025-2026 Concert Season! 
 

WHAT 
Our Partners in Education (PIE) initiative provides deeply discounted tickets to middle school and high school student 

groups to attend our Masterworks concerts at the McAllen Performing Arts Center. Through donor generosity, the VSO 

is able to provide formative arts experiences and memories that last a lifetime. 
 

WHEN 
Friday, November 7, 2025 | 8PM  Music of the GREATS  

Friday, December 5, 2025 | 8PM  A Touch of Frost  

Friday, February 6, 2026 | 8PM  Star Wars + Four Hands 

Friday, March 6, 2026 | 8PM  The Beatles & Rutter Soul 

Friday, April 10, 2026 | 8PM  Legacy of Sound 
 

WHERE 
All performances take place at the McAllen Performing Arts Center. 
 

REPERTOIRE 
Visit our website for detailed programming:  Concerts & Events 
 

WHO CAN ATTEND 
Middle School and High School student groups and chaperones of 10 or more are welcome at the Masterworks 

concerts. 
 

WHAT IS THE COST 
Because of the generosity of donors, the VSO is able to offer tickets at $13 per attendee (students and 

teachers/chaperones) for student groups of 10 or more. This price is inclusive of all fees. 
 

HOW CAN I REGISTER TO ATTEND 
To make a reservation, fill out the linked form HERE 
 

PAYMENT 
Payment can be submitted via check, cash, purchase order, or by credit card over the phone (956.661.1615).  
 

TICKETS 
Printed tickets can be acquired at the Box Office located outside the McAllen Performing Arts Center after 10am on the 

day of the concert.  Please designate one person to pick up the tickets for distribution. 
 

CONCERT NIGHT 
Get dressed up for a night out at the symphony!  Please arrive 45 minutes before the concert.  This will give you 

adequate time to meet up with your group, distribute tickets, go through security, and locate your seats.  For more 

information, go to: https://www.valleysymphony.org/plan-your-visit 
 

HAVE A QUESTION?    Email Catherine Norquest, Education Coordinator: catherine@valleysymphony.org 
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